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 H-Block, League of Friends & X-Ray dept, asbestos removal complete, services 
isolated, soft strip in progress, demolition will commence in the next couple of            
weeks. 

 

 Block M, plastering complete, second fix of mechanical & electrical items in 
progress, floor areas have been prepared to take new finishes, completion target for 
this area early April. 

 

 The new hospital service trench is in progress behind Forest Dene new kerbs will 
be installed this coming week. 

 

 The main service entries to the plantroom are progressing and new pipework is 
being installed in the Plant room area. 

 

 F.M area, new walls will be constructed this coming week complete with the 
necessary services. New openings will be cut through existing walls allowing the 
making good and refurbishment to proceed. 

 

 The Traffic Control between the J & K Ward visitor parking bays adjacent to 
Macmillan Unit and Forest Dene will remain in operation this week, Any traffic 
requiring access past the Day Hospital will be directed back out the main entrance. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                  
 
 


